

## **Holywell Primary School**

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

14th September 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

## HERTFORDSHIRE COMMUNITY NHS TRUST

In previous years the School Nurses have come into school and spoken to parents of children starting in Reception.

As you will be aware, the NHS across England has had to change the way that healthcare is delivered so that services can concentrate on treating and caring for patients who are in most need during the COVID-10 incident.

As a result of this situation they are unable to attend talks, but have send you a link to a YouTube clip. This explains their role and how they can be contacted.

## https://youtu.be/7RoTkp3vkB0

If you have any queries arising from this clip, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Mr C van Straaten

<u>Headteacher</u>













